
 

                                                         
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
 
 

Our Lady’s Primary School, 
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Fax (01738) 634259 
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Date:  30/11/18 
 
  

 

The Wizard of Oz : Pitlochry Festival Theatre:   @ 2.00 pm 

 

 
As you will be aware the whole school will be visiting Pitlochry Festival Theatre on Wednesday 12

th
 

December 2018 to see the production of The Wizard of Oz.  
 

Please note we have been advised by the theatre that this show will not finish until 

4.30 pm, this will mean that children will not return to school until 5.30pm approx 

depending on the roads.  
 
Children will be served lunch from 11.45am on this date as we will be leaving school at 12.45pm to 
arrive in plenty time at the theatre.     
 
The parent council have kindly donated a bottle of water and a packet of Haribos for the children 
during the interval of the show.  The school will provide an apple for each child to have on the 
journey home from Pitlochry.  

 

For safety reasons, when we return to school all children will enter the school 

building and will be dismissed from school via their usual exit points.  However,   P1 

and P1/2 will leave the school via the main foyer entrance.   

 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
Lynne Mendes  
Acting Headteacher 
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